
Dear Team Member/Parent, 

We hope this message finds you well! We would like to extend our heartfelt thanks for your 

participation in our recent cultural celebration. 

As we strive to improve our events, we kindly request your feedback regarding your experience. 

Your insights are invaluable to us in organizing future celebrations. 

Feedback Questions: 

1. What did you enjoy most about the celebration? 

2. Were there any aspects you believe could be improved? 

3. How did you find the overall organization of the event? 

4. Any additional comments or suggestions? 

Please reply to this email with your feedback by [insert deadline]. We truly appreciate your time 

and thoughts! 

Thank you for being a vital part of our team! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Team Name] 


